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Minute 56A 

 

On 18 March 2019, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the 

Panel) received a request from Graeme Clarke seeking to be heard on Topic 5 matters 

at Block 13, to be held on 29 April 2019. 

The Panel reiterates what had been stated in Minute 51, that the hearing is designed 

solely to enable those who did not receive earlier notices to be provided an opportunity 

to address the Panel. On inspection of the records held by Council, it is clear Mr Clarke 

was provided hearing notices to the relevant topics. The relevant hearing notices 

clearly identified the submission points relevant to each hearing. 

The Panel further noted Mr Clarke did not provide any reasons with his request to be 

heard. 

In consideration of the circumstances stated above, the Panel refused Mr Clarke’s 

request to present at the Block 13 hearing. 

Dated 21 March 2019  

 

 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 

 


